
From: Anton Walker
To: Hill, Shannon
Cc: Downtown West Project; Keyon, David
Subject: Re: DTW NOD
Date: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 11:45:19 AM

Hi Shannon and David,

Similar to the process for the first NOD, I wanted to check if it will be possible for the project
applicant team to do a quick review of the second NOD at the end of this week prior to the
second Council reading next week. Please let me know if that will be feasible and when we
could expect a draft to be available.

Thanks,
Anton

On Mon, May 24, 2021 at 8:12 AM Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov> wrote:

Hi Anton,

 

Thanks for providing your suggestions. City staff will review and consider incorporating the
suggested edits.

 

Best,

 

Shannon Hill

Planner, Environmental Review

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement

City of San José |
200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872

 

From: Anton Walker <antonwalker@google.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 4:52 PM
To: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon
<Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: DTW NOD
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  [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

 

 

Hi Shannon and David,

 

Please see comments on the NOD attached.

 

Thanks,

Anton

 

 

--

Anton Walker
Development Manager
Working for Lendlease at Google
415.471.9821

 

 

-- 

Anton Walker
Development Manager
Working for Lendlease at Google
415.471.9821

tel:(415)%20471-9821

